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The CHASS Executive Committee discussed the draft of UCR 5-Year Planning Perspectives 2018-2023 
at the regular meeting on April 18, 2018.  There were no objections to the attached Perspective sheet 
with information on proposals to establish new programs, schools, and colleges as well as the transfer, 
consolidation, discontinued or disestablishment of programs already in existence.  
 

 

Kate Sweeny, Chair 

CHASS Executive Committee 
 
 
 


